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CITY OF KEARNEY 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

 

Issued Date:  November 6, 2015 
 
Point of Contact:  Brandon Shafto, Engineering Technician, 308-233-3248 
 
Road Closure:  11th Street from 30th Avenue West  
 
The City of Kearney Engineering Department would like to inform citizens that 11th Street 
west of 30th Avenue for approximately 400 feet will be closed beginning Monday, November 
9, for roadway improvements.   Eastbound and westbound traffic will be closed in this area at 
that time.  The intersection of 30th Avenue and 11th Street will remain open.  The purpose of 
the road closure is for grading and paving work. 
 
This phase of the project is expected to take three weeks to complete, weather permitting. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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